Palm Beach County Hispanic community leaders call a press conference to ask Governor Ron DeSantis
not to sign SB 1718.

On Friday, May 5, more than 50 community leaders from Palm Beach County met with the purpose of
establishing an action plan to force Governor Ron DeSantis not to sign SB 1718.

This meeting was attended by representatives of the following organizations: Florida Hispanic American
Chamber, The Guatemalan-Maya Center, The Hispanic Pastors Association, The Hispanic Education
Coalition of Palm Beach County, The Farmworker Coordinating Council of Palm Beach County, Latin
Quarter West Palm Beach and Charity Center.

In addition, Colonel Tony Araujo of the Palm Beach County Sheriff's Office participated. Joel Flores,
Mayor of the City of Greenacres and Michael Barnett Commissioner District 3, Palm Beach County.

We are hereby inviting you to a press conference on Monday, May 8 at 11:00 am in front of the main
court building at 205 N Dixie Hwy West Palm Palm Beach, Fl 33401.



